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Dear Parent/Carer

RE: High School Admissions – September 2022

Northumberland County Council has now opened the Admissions Portal allowing parents to apply for High

School places, in Year 9, for September 2022.

All parents must apply for a place in High School; your son/daughter is not automatically allocated a place at

High School, even if they currently attend one of our middle schools.

Applications are made through the online portal available at:

http://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Schools/Admissions.aspx?nccredirect=1

Please ensure you complete an application for your son/daughter by 31 October 2021. Applications received

after the closing date will be treated as late applications.

This process is managed entirely by Northumberland County Council Admissions Department and not the

individual schools. Please email them, in the first instance, if you have any queries via

schooladmissions@northumberland.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

John Barnes

Executive Headteacher

DATE FOR YOUR DIARY

Open Evening for current Year 8 pupils and their parents will take place at Astley High School on Thursday 30

September.

___________________________________________________________________________________________
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